
 

Coming up…  

Monday 5th February  

Coffee Morning MHST Sleep 
Workshop, 8:30-10am, KS2  

 

Tuesday 6th February 

Bring your bike/scooter to 
school day 

 

Safer Internet Day  
 

 

Friday 9th February   

Dress to Express Day  

 

Rabbit Class Parent/Carer 
Lunch: 11:40am KS2 Hall  

 

Spider Class Library Visit  
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Friday 2nd February 2024 

Happy Friday! It’s been another fantastic week at Darnhall. Thank 

you to all Parents and Carers who attended Otter Class’s special 

lunch. We look forward to Rabbit Class’s lunch next Friday. We 

have a variety of activities in store next week to celebrate        

Children’s Mental Health Week, 5th-11th February. On Monday, 

we have a Coffee Morning Sleep Workshop with the Mental 

Health Support Team, please drop in! On Tuesday, children can 

bring their bikes and scooters to school (helmets must be worn) 

and on Friday we have Dress to Express Day, see flyer below.  



School lunches  

 Next week is Week 2 

You can find our menus on 

the school website under     

Parent and Carers—

School Lunches.  

 A big well done to this 

week’s attendance winners 

 BEAVER  CLASS  

Beaver class have won this 

week with 96.3%               

attendance. 

They have been rewarded 

with 15 minutes of extra   

outdoor play.  



Darnhall’s Dazzling Debrief 
by Journalism Club: 

This week the students at  

Journalism club have been looking 
in to World Book Day and E-safety 

week. 

World book day is on the 7th of 
March and E-Safety week is the 

week commencing the 5th of   
February! 

 

World  Book Day. 

By IF and AC 

 

World book day is all about  

celebrating your favourite books! 

 

You can dress up like your  

most loved characters.  

Some times you can act like them 

too!  

 

I like the book—The Big Blue 

Whale. The author is Nicola   Da-

vies and it is illustrated by Nick 

Maland it tells the reader about 

what a blue whale feels, sounds 

and smells like. 

 

 

 

Welcome to Darnhall’s E-Safety 

Week news! 

By PA, ZM and AR-S 

E-Safety is taught throughout our 

PSHE and Computing curriculum 

to all pupils, explaining and 

demonstrating how to stay safe 

and behave appropriately online. 

    

We can only be successful in 

keeping children safe online if we 

work with parents to ensure that 

the E-Safety message is         

consistent.  

 

Useful Websites: 

A great website to use is National 

Online Safety. On this website you 

can find guides about how to keep 

safe while using popular websites, 

apps, games and consoles. There 

are specific pages for each app 

that make you aware of potential 

risks, top tips for parents, and 

safety tips.   

Please support and encourage 

online safety by talking to your 

child about keeping safe online 

and by checking the settings on 

all devices, old and new. 

 

https://youtu.be/l3TWhM_ep2o 

 



Please book using the link:  

Booking | Happy Little Signers  

https://www.happylittlesigners.co.uk/booking







